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January 18, 2022 
 
 
Chair Gary Carr and Members of Halton Regional Council 
Halton Regional Centre 
1151 Bronte Road 
Oakville ON L6M 3L1 
c/o regionalclerk@halton.ca 
 
 
Dear Mr. Carr and Members of Council, 
 
CFUW Burlington members take their obligation to put their education at the service of 
the community seriously 
This includes being stewards of the environment which we need to preserve for 
future generations. 
 
Your upcoming decision regarding about 5000 acres will affect the quality of life in 
Halton for those generations far into the future.  We are asking you to vote NO to any 
urban boundary expansion.  There are other solutions, such as “the missing middle” that 
would reduce infrastructure costs, create healthier, more vibrant community life and 
more affordable housing  
 
Halton sits on some of the best farmland in the province.  Feeding the anticipated 
population growth, not just housing it, should be a goal, fostering a food source and 
industry that is sustainable and local.  Farmland once lost is gone. It is a finite resource.  
 
The members of our Club are following this issue with great interest. Please do not 
disappoint them! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Marianne Singh-Waraich and Ruth Levkoe 
Co-presidents 
CFUW Burlington 
 
1430 Thornton Rd 
Burlington,On L7M1N5 
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